
Key Messages

Stroke Programme

Integrated Community Stroke Rehabilitation 

Training Videos 

A small task and finish group with clinical representatives across 

Lancashire and South Cumbria has been formed to produce training 

videos for rehabiliation stroke staff. Filming is due to commence in 

February 2020.

If you would like to be involved in developing these training videos 

please contact: lsc.strokeprogramme@nhs.net 

Training Opportunities 

Currently all training events for 2019 are fully booked. 

Please visit our website over the next few months for 2020 training 

opportunities. 

https://www.healthierlsc.co.uk/stroke

https://www.healthierlsc.co.uk/stroke
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Establishing an Integrated Stroke Delivery Network 

(ISDN)

The Strategic Stroke Improvement Group are designing and delivering 

an Institute for Healthcare Improvement (IHI) Breakthrough Series 

Collaborative. Our aim is to establish an Integrated Stroke Delivery 

Network for the ICS and standardise our Stroke models of care 

including Prevention, Urgent Care, Acute Care, Rehabilitation, Long 

Term Support and pathways. 

We will bring together patients, clinicians, commissioners, data 

analysts, improvement experts,  operational managers,  primary care 

and the voluntary sector to co-design and test improved systems and 

processes to deliver world class stroke services and outcomes. 

The Launch Event of the Breakthrough Series Collaborative took 

place on 18 December, the event was well attended by Stroke 

teams from across Lancashire and South Cumbria. 

The attendees from the event were all motivated and supportive of the 

implementation of the ISDN.

If you would like to be part of this collaborative please email 

Kaleigh.brewer@nhs.net

mailto:Kaleigh.brewer@nhs.net
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Stroke Artificial Intelligence 

A demonstration and  evaluation took place on 29 November 2019 to 

evaluate the suppliers for Artificial Intelligence for Advanced Image 

Reporting and to select a preferred provider. 

Lancashire and South Cumbria are working to undertake a 2 year pilot 

of this provision into our thrombectomy service by June 2020. 

Following this pilot and its perceived outcomes, it is expected that a 

formal procurement of a solution will be undertaken as a national 

procurement roll out. 
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Question and Queries

This briefing is for use within your own organisation and 

across your local system, for

discussion and information. Please feel free to include 

it on

meeting agendas and circulation lists as you see fit.

If you have any questions or queries, please contact

lsc.strokeprogramme@nhs.net

and we will endeavour to respond as soon as possible.


